
Letter: Parking fiasco should
cause heads to roll
To the community,

The city is a corporation. It has a board of directors. It has
a chief executive, the city manager. It has a legal department
led by the city attorney.

The shareholders are the citizens of the city. The citizens
who  created  the  parking  meter  initiative  that  has  been
prepared for the ballot and approved has given a thumbs down,
a vote of no confidence, to the board of directors, the City
Council, and city manger and city attorney.

Bill Crawford

In the private sector such an event causes heads to roll.
Members of the board of directors resign, CEOs are given pink
slips,  lawyers  are  replaced.  A  shake  up  takes  place  for,
hopefully, the good of the corporation. So perhaps members of
the City Council, in light of the vote of no confidence,
should consider resigning. And the city manager needs to take
a hard look at how and why she recommends the course of action
for the council. The city attorney played bad politics on the
creation of the initiative. He is guilty of misfeasance. Thus,
he should be shown the door for cause without any waling
money.

It is time for those holding the reins of government in the

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/02/letter-parking-fiasco-cause-heads-roll/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/02/letter-parking-fiasco-cause-heads-roll/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2013/02/bill-crawford.jpg


city of South Lake Tahoe to realize that they have a social
contract with the citizen, to govern in the best interest of
the whole, not to create pet projects that are ill conceived
and over the top throwing time and money to the wind.

Bill Crawford, South Lake Tahoe


